
Important Notice Regarding Our "Tokyo 24 Wards" 
November 17, 2021 

HolicWorks Corporation 

 

We would like to make an announcement regarding our adult BL PC game  
"Tokyo 24 Wards" (first released on January 29, 2019) and its  
Switch port "Tokyo 24 Wards -Prayer-" (scheduled to be released in 2022).  
 

On October 24, 2021, an anime of the same name, "Tokyo 24 Wards",  
was announced. We would like to clarify that our company is in no way associated with 
said production. 
 

At present, we are seeking the guidance of experts in this matter and remain 
committed to taking action as appropriate. We apologize to our users, creators, and 
voice actor agencies for any inconvenience or concern this may have caused.  
 

We hope that you will continue to support our company and "Tokyo 24 Wards" in the 
future.  
 

Thank you very much. 
 
 


